
Land Use Task Force

Questions for Library 

The current building could be expanded by using the meeting room and with the first floor being 
change to section off an area for children.  This would require more staff.  The only need is for more 
parking space.  Because most of the parking is on the street if the church has a function there is 
very few spaces left for the library.

Discussion with:  Susan Wysk, Library Director

Land Use Task Force

Qestions for Board of Health

It is difficult to predict land needs without a definite plan for buildout.  If we think of the village 
concept for dense development we must set aside land for water and or septic.  

Discussion with:  Jack Wallace Board of Health Agent Inspector
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